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TBTC LOOP CABLE: PROTECTING THE TBTC LOOP CABLE WHEN FACILITATING 
WORKS IN THE TRACK FOUR FOOT AREA   

The following briefing note has come from our colleagues at Tubelines. 

The TBTC Loop cable is a critical part of the new 
signalling system and must be protected from damage at 
all times. Any damage to the cable has the potential to 
disrupt the service and can cause significant financial and 
reputational damage to Tube Lines and its partners. 
 
Due care must be taken to ensure that the work being 
facilitated in the four foot area does not damage the Loop 
cable and that all necessary precautions are taken to 
prevent any cable damage.   
 
The volume of TBTC loop cable damage is 
UNACCEPTABLE and we all need to work together to 
addresses this concern.   
When working in the four foot track area, you must ensure 
that you take all precautions to prevent any cable damage 
and also report any damaged loop cable immediately to 
the Tube Lines Fault Report Centre. 
 

 
 
As part of this mandate, we ask that you follow the guidelines outlined below: This is 

mandatory and must be introduced with immediate effect. 
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